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MINUTES OF  

BICKLEIGH PARISH COUNCIL MEETING  

HELD ON 29th AUGUST2019 

 AT THE WOOLWELL CENTRE  
 
PRESENT: Cllrs: C Spencer (Chair), L Tamsett-White, K Archer,  R Rundell, B Spencer, L Taylor 
 
IN ATTENDANCE:  Karenza Heald (Clerk) 
 
 
FC/ 
78/19 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

  Cllr B Blight, Clr W Haymes 
 
79/19 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 Cllr C Spencer declared an interest in the Woolwell Centre – dispensation previously granted 
 Cllr B Spencer declared an interest in the Woolwell Centre – dispensation previously granted 
 
80/19 TO CONSIDER PLANNING APPLICATIONS 
(a) Planning application ref: 2431/19/ADV 
 Applicant name: Amazon UK Services Ltd 
 Description: Advertisement consent for 1no. non-illuminated sign on west elevation 
 Address: 1-2 Broadley Park Road, Roborough, PL6 7EZ 
 Agent name: Mr Alex Code DWD 
 RESOLVED IN ALL IN SUPPORT OF THIS APPLICATION 

  
(b) Planning application ref: 2616/19/FUL 
 Applicant name: Mr R Miles 
 Description:  Replacement dwelling 
 Address: Land to the South of Woodlands House, Station Road, Tamerton Foliot, PL5 6LD
 Agent name: Mr James Wells – James Wells Planning Ltd 
 Cllr B Spencer suggested a site visit would be beneficial.   
 Following discussion, it was resolved the Council would not comment on this application. 
 
 
 
81/19 TO CONSIDER SOUTH HAMS / BT CONSULTATION REGARDING THE REMOVAL OF THE 

PAYPHONE KIOSK IN TAVISTOCK ROAD, ROBOROUGH 
 South Hams District Council has been informed by BT that 28 public payphones have been 
 identified for proposed removal in the South Hams district on the basis of low usage. 
 Following consultation for the removal of the kiosks, the Council considered the following:  
(a) It was RESOLVED the Council would not seek to adopt the payphone kiosk in Tavistock Road. 
(b) It was RESOLVED the Council would not reject to BT’s proposals for the removal of the  

payphone kiosk in Tavistock Road. 
(c) It was RESOLVED to support BT’s plans for the removal of the phonebox in Tavistock Road. 
 The above proposals were proposed by Cllr S Rundell and Seconded by Cllr L Tamsett-White. 
 
82/19 QUOTATIONS FOR THE WORKS IN THE NEW COUNCIL OFFICE 
 Decision deferred 
 
 
The meeting closed at 19:06hrs 
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